
From: NPFA Homer
To: DFG, BOF Comments (DFG sponsored)
Subject: RC for future meeting locations
Date: Thursday, October 15, 2020 2:52:31 PM

Hello.  Malcolm Milne, President of the Homer based North Pacific Fisheries Association.  I'd
like to request the Board of Fisheries consider holding the next Lower Cook Inlet finfish
Meeting in Homer.  I believe it would save on ADF&G staff travel and be more conducive to
stakeholder participation.  Thank you.

Malcolm Milne
907 399 6296

-- 

North Pacific Fisheries Association 
PO Box 796 Homer, AK 99603
www.npfahomer.com

Please support those who support NPFA

Some of our sponsors: Bulletproof Nets, Kachemak Gear Shed, Petro Marine, Icicle
Seafoods, Northern Enterprises Boat Yard, Wells Fargo, NOMAR, Morris Marine,
The Grog Shop, Kachemak Auto Parts (NAPA), Fat Olives, Pacific Star Seafoods,
Alaska Boats & Permits, Edgewater Marine Surveyors, Silver Bay Seafoods, Ocean
Strategies & International Maritime Group.

NPFA is a member group of United Fishermen of Alaska & Seafood Harvesters of
America.
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